
CITY OF LEXINGTON 
WORKSHOP SYNOPSIS 

Thursday, January 18, 2024  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Grote 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries – Harris – Winge – Benson 
 
Mayor Grote called to order the workshop for January 18, 2024 at 7:43 p.m.  Councilmembers 

present: Benson, Devries, Harris and Winge.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; 

Kurt Glaser, City Attorney; Chris Galiov, Jim Fischer, Public Works. 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 
 

A. Discuss City Hall Signage Renderings and Quotes    
 
The City Council discussed the two proposals provided by Elector Signs, Blaine, MN.  and 

Albrect Sign Company, Fridley, MN.      

 

Councilmember Harris had hoped for a lower profile on the proposals with it being half the size.  

Discussion ensued.   

 

The consensus of the Council was to continue with the sign proposed by Albrecht Sign Company.  

The Council agreed that the base of the sign needed to be lowered by 20”.  They also agreed on 

the two-sided version of the sign proposal.  

 

 Petracek stated he would have Albrecht Sign Company rework the proposal with those changes 

and bring it back to the next workshop.                                   
 
4.  Staff Input 

No staff input 

 

5.  Council Input 
 No Council input 

 

6.  Adjourn 
 
Councilmember Benson made a motion to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.  Councilmember Winge seconded 

the motion.  Motion carried 5-0. 


